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Gautho, Julia

From: John <jxmulry@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2024 11:57 AM
To: City Council
Subject: +Planning Commission Appointment Agenda Item

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hey Neighbors 
 
FantasƟc the large number of applicaƟons for the planning commission. With this many residents applying, I suggest all 
councillors choose a Capitola resident, and not a non resident representaƟve of a special interest like a consultant, 
developer, or architecture firm which profits off of city contracts. The laƩer shows a lack of a proper upbringing. Reeks of 
bad taste.  
 
Warmly JM 


